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17 December 2010
Dear Franklin 4th – 8th Grade Families:

The Academic Talent Search (ATS) Qualifying Exam will be offered:

Franklin

Thursday, February 3, 2011
2:45 p.m.

School Library

2011 Testing Fee Waiver and ATS Test Sign-up Form are due:  

Thursday, January 13, 2011
Franklin Main Office

Kathy Pettas

Students who take this test will automatically qualify for the ATS Summer Program at California State University, Sacramento (CSUS).  Though there is no obligation to apply, taking the test gives students the opportunity to attend challenging, unique, and fun courses.
ATS is a non-profit program that offers 4th – 9th grade students (grade level as of January 1, 2011) exciting, fast-paced classes designed to accelerate learning in subject areas they enjoy.

Each summer, these students have the opportunity to challenge themselves in traditional and non-traditional subjects, meet new friends from other schools, and experience a collegiate environment.
The first step toward participating in ATS is taking the Qualifying Exam.  For more information about test details, please contact Shawn Shaw at sshaw@loomis-usd.k12.ca.us.  Information about classes and sample test questions can be found on the ATS website at http://edweb.csus.edu/project/ats.

Regards,

Shawn Shaw

Principal
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